
Senate Reference No. 17-23 

 

Question (March 1, 2018) 

 

As an accommodation for the re-alignment, many classes scheduled for Fall 2018 have the caps 

to their classes split between PFW and IUFW students. For these classes, it appears that 10 spots 

have been reserved for IUFW students.  

  

Faculty can find the two separate caps through my.ipfw.edu. PFW students, however, will only 

see the cap for PFW students. So, a class with a full cap of 30, will appear on the online class 

schedule for PFW students as having a cap of 20. I do not know how this appears to IUFW 

students when they search for classes.  

  

What is the process for handling these bifurcated classes during student registration?  

  

Specifically, what will happen when PFW or IUFW segments of the same class reach their limit 

but the limit on the other segment has not been reached?  

  

What will happen to “waitlisted” students when/if the caps are changed?  

  

How should faculty respond to requests for increases to enrollment caps from PFW or IUFW 

students when the other segment of the class is not yet full?  
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